March 27, 2008

To: Phil Parent

From Chuck Cotnoir

Dear Phil,

Thank you for your help and advice in trying to resolve my Health Insurance dilemma and get my Prostate Cancer cured.

I am sending you a copy of the letter that I am sending to the Board of Trustees of the Northern New England Benefit Trust. This letter is a request for termination of coverage. I am sending you this copy so that I can continue to keep you informed

As a matter of note, I am also informing you that I am also insured by Medicare and Tricare for Life, in the event that you need this information for compliance with Chapter 58 of the Acts of 2006, AN ACT PROVIDING ACCESS TO AFFORDABLE, QUALITY, ACCOUNTABLE HEALTH CARE (Massachusetts).  I don’t know if you do need this information but I thought I’d let you know in case you had any reporting responsibilities.

Lastly, after reading this letter, if you would like to send a letter of support to the Board of Trustees, Northern New England Benefit Trust, I’m sure that it would enhance my request and I would greatly appreciate it.

My letter to them will go out today in overnight mail.

Thank You,

Chuck Cotnoir
